
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                                Date : 12th October 2023 

 
 

Dear Parent 

 

 
As a school we are committed to ensuring our learners attend school in order to get the most out of their 

education. It is our belief that regular school attendance is a fundamental pillar to academic success. When 

students attend school consistently, they have the opportunity to engage with their teachers, peers and the 
curriculum which enhances their learning experience and overall achievement. 

 

In order to raise awareness of the benefits of good attendance, next week we will be having an “attendance focus 

week” whereby we will be doing different things within school to promote good attendance. These activities 
include:- 

 

 HOTSPOT DAYS – Throughout next week there will be days where when your child attends they will 

receive a raffle entry to win some exciting class prizes. 
 

 HOME VISITS – We will be conducting random home visits to absent students home address. 

 

 LETTERS – Next week school will be sending out letters regarding your child’s attendance as well as 

communicatons detailing the benefits of ensuring your child attends school regularly. 
 

 

If you have difficulty ensuring your child attends school regularly don’t hesitate to contact myself or one of the 

pastoral team who will be happy to help. 
 

Many thanks, 

 
 

 

Michael Kerr 
Pastoral Lead 

m.kerr@peelpark.lancs.sch.uk 


